
It has been an honor to represent the members of the WSBA through my service as the 8th 

Congressional District Governor and then as an At-Large Governor to the Board of Governors 

(BOG).  Now that my time on the BOG has come to an end, I seek the opportunity to continue my 

service to our profession by serving on the Executive Committee. Much of what I hope to 

accomplish is the same as my time as a Governor, that is relationship-building with members of 

the section to facilitate for the things that I believe are imperative to our members – including 

organizing continuing education sessions and building support for supporting legislation that 

directly impact our members.  

I hope my first-term record speaks to my dedication. I diligently met with leaders and attended 

meetings for which I acted as an official liaison back to the Board of Governors. As an Member 

of the Executive Committee, I make one promise—to expand this ambassadorial role to encompass 

all of our members. I come with no entrenched policy positions, other than to continue to listen 

and let your voice guide my rigorous deliberation and transparent thought process behind every 

the actions of the Executive Committee.  

 


